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We have had a very busy term again, with many 
sporting events, mainly involving finals from earlier 
rounds. 
 

Football 

Our Year 6 boys competed in the EFL cup finals on 

25th January at the Airco Arena. We won a couple 

but finished 3rd in our group, just missing out on a 

semi-final place.  

 

Our Year 5/6 girls’ squad played a warm-up friendly 

against Mount Pleasant in March, winning 1 game, 

losing 1 and drawing the rest. We then travelled to 

Nottingham on 9th March for the East Midlands 

county final, having been crowned County 

Champions in December. On a very cold, windy and 

wet day, the team played some great football, 

keeping clean sheets in every game and not losing a 

single match. However, we eventually came third in 

our group, just missing out on the semi’s. Our girls 

finished off their season with a second place position 

at the Tigers’ Trust event at Longcroft this week.   

 

On the 14th March, our Year 3 squad played in a 

Tigers’ Trust tournament at the Airco Arena. This was 

the first opportunity for most of them to play and they 

worked brilliantly together, finishing second overall.   

 

Our year 4/5 squad played their final first round 

games against Penshurst last week. Having lost our 

regular keeper, we had two volunteers to take the 

gloves, both coping really well with the task. We lost 

one game 1-0 and won the other 3-1 (with our first 

half goalie, Owen, coming out of the nets to score a 

brace!) 
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Swimming 
In early March, we took 2 teams of Year 6’s to the 
annual cluster gala at Haltemprice. Everyone enjoyed 
taking part in individual races with a variety of strokes, 
as well as a number of relays. The teams finished 5th 
and 6th overall. 

 

Netball 

As part of the Hi-5 league, we have been drawn 
against 4 other schools, playing them home and away 
this term and next half term. So far we have won all 
our first round games, by quite a margin and 
continued our winning run with a 15-2 victory this 
week, away at Kirkella. 

 

 

Sports Hall Athletics  

Last week was also the final of the athletics 
competition, which we attended following our cluster 
win before Christmas. This time we travelled to South 
Hunsley to compete against all the other East Riding 
winners. It was an impressive display from our squad, 
who won a number of the relays and performed 
brilliantly in the field events, but we were pipped into 
second place by Swanland. Well done to all our 

athletes for their efforts.   

 

Dodgeball 

On 27
th
 March, our Year 3 and 4 finalists, from 

the round before Christmas, competed in the East 
Riding final at Wolfreton. After playing a total of 
12 games, winning some and losing some, we 
finally finished 5

th
. I am sure the Year 3 members 

of the squad will be looking forward to competing 
again next year! 

With best 

wishes from   

Mrs Brothwell 

and the whole 

staff team. 

Thank you to  
 

Miss Wilshere,  
Mr Scott  

& 
Mr Clark  

 
for their coaching and all 

their attendance at the 
various events. 


